
R.O.O.C. Inc. 
11018 North Cut Road, Roscommon, MI 48653 

www.rooc.org 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

​ To:​ ​ Shawn Petri 

​ From:​ ​ Somer Quinlan 

​ Re: ​ ​ ROOC Update 

​ Date:​ ​ May 1, 2025 

 

Spring is here, and with it comes new energy and opportunities to enhance and expand our 

programming for the individuals we serve. 

Compliance: 

●​ Our Spring Professional Development Day will be held on Friday, May 9, 2025, at ROOC.  

Training will be provided by the Office of Recipient Rights. 

●​ Our CARF application is scheduled for submission on May 5th.  Once submitted, we will receive a 

date for the fall accreditation survey and audit.  We are optimistic that our ongoing construction 

and renovation projects will be completed in time for their visit. 

Daily Programming & Community Connection: 

●​ Roscommon County Community Garden:  The seedlings we planted earlier this season are 

growing well and will soon be ready for transplanting.  We will continue to volunteer in the 

garden throughout the spring, summer and fall.  

●​ Art Program Development:  In collaboration with the Ausable Artisan Village, we are working to 

launch a new art program.  This initiative will give our clients the opportunity to create and 

potentially sell original artwork-offering both creative expression and the potential for additional 

income.  

●​ Crawford County Library Partnership:  The Crawford County Library has received a national 

grant aimed at enhancing services for individuals with disabilities.  As part of this initiative, they 

have reached out to ROOC for input.   The project director will visit ROOC on May 6th to meet 

with our staff and clients, gather feedback, and explore collaborative solutions. 

Annual ROOC Satisfaction Survey:  

 

The ROOC Annual Satisfaction Survey was distributed to all stakeholders in April.  If you haven't already 

done so, please take a few minutes to complete the survey as part of our CARF accreditation process and 

ongoing quality improvement efforts.  Your responses are anonymous and only compiled in summary 

form.  The survey will be open until May 12th.  

 

Thank you for your valuable input and continued support! 
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